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Board of Directors 
Meeting Cancellation Notice 

 

The July 22nd, 2024 Board of Directors Meeting is cancelled. 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for August 26th, 2024. 

 

For upcoming Board of Directors Meetings please visit our 
website link: https://sierrarcd.com/board-meetings/ 

 

If you have any questions or require additional information, 
please email Daisy Guzman, Administrative Assistant, at 
dguzman@sierrarcd.com or call (559)855-5840 
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